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WRITTEN ASSEMBLY QUESTION

FOR ANSWER BY THE MINISTER FOR 
ECONOMY, SCIENCE AND TRANSPORT 
ON 19 NOVEMBER 2015

Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy): Following the incident at the A55 Penmaenbach Tunnel on the morning of 10th November 2015, what further considerations has the Minister given to impact of the ongoing roadworks on traffic flow and safety? (WAQ69429)

Edwina Hart: I refer you to my letter of 17 November, reference EH-04785-15.
